
Arconic Statement in response to the Grenfell Inquiry Phase 2 Report 

Arconic’s subsidiary, Arconic Architectural Products SAS (AAP), supplied sheets of aluminium 

composite material that were used to manufacture the rainscreen for the Grenfell Tower 

refurbishment.   

The fire was a terrible tragedy and as Arconic remembers the 72 people who died, our 

thoughts remain with the families, friends and all of those affected. 

AAP was a core participant in the Inquiry and has acknowledged its role as one of the 

material suppliers involved in the refurbishment of Grenfell Tower. 

The company respects the Inquiry process. AAP cooperated fully with the work of the Inquiry 

and will continue to engage with further legal processes.  Together with other parties, AAP 

has made financial contributions to settlements for those affected, as well as to the 

restorative justice fund. 

Throughout the Inquiry, AAP has maintained a number of points: 

• AAP sold sheets of aluminium composite material as specified in the design process.  

This product was safe to use as a building material, and legal to sell in the UK as well 

as the more than thirty other countries in which AAP customers purchased the 

product.  We reject any claim that AAP sold an unsafe product.  

• AAP regularly conducted tests of its materials using third-party testing bodies.  

Reports on these results were all publicly available, and AAP made these reports 

available to its customers.  

• AAP did not conceal information from or mislead any certification body, customer, or 

the public.   

 


